
IMPORTANT DATES
TO REMEMBER

Mon. 2/13 3:00 Drama
Club Rehearsal

Tues. 2/14 4:00
Beginning Band
Rehearsal @ RMS &
3:00 Drama Club
Rehearsal

Wed. 2/15 Kids Heart
Challenge envelopes and
money are due

Thurs. 2/16 4:00
Advanced Band
Rehearsal @ RMS

2/20 - 2/24 No School
Winter Break

February 10, 2023
School Hours: 8:15 am - 3 pm

Absences:
When your child is absent.
Please call the school office
(603) 332-2146.  Leave your
name, your child’s name, the
child's teacher's name and
reason for absence.  If we do
not hear from you, district
policy states we will call you.
This is for your child’s safety.

If your child is late you
need to sign them in at
the office.

Lunch Menu Link
MENU

Table Talk:What acts
of Kindness did you
show this week?

Andrea Lancey, Principal
East Rochester School

773 Portland Street, Rochester, NH 03868
Phone (603) 332-2146

www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
Twitter @ERSchoolnh

https://rochester.linqnutrition.com/Menus.aspx
http://www.rochesterschools.com/o/ers/
http://twitter.com


✴️ Menu change for February 13-17th
Choice B is now Ham and Cheese Lunch box



Dear parents,

Third grade has been engaged with the boxcar children book. We have had
some great discussions about the story we are currently reading called “The
Yellow House Mystery “
The students love discussing all the adventures the boxcar children go
on…building tents in the woods, learning how to cook using a campfire, and
canoeing on a lake.
I am very proud of all the effort that has gone into the pictures and the creation
of  box cars that have been made
out of shoe boxes! Third grade is
doing a wonderful job representing
the story.
Ruthanne Laine
ERS Librarian



Mrs. Veno’s first
grade class is

learning about
constellations in

CKLA.
Click here to see the

constellations
they created!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/139cjrGbXinDLtntApHwQi7QFoyVc4g_I/view?usp=sharing


Please click the link for a follow up from our last
Mug and Muffin Morning! You will find important
and helpful resources here!

SEL Resource List

Remember that next week is

the last week to find your

missing belongings! Anything

left on Friday will be donated.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18ty3GX40lTaGmQIP2cf5UCbh_suzSzQQn1N85wrLLds/edit?usp=sharing



